
BENETTON GROUP INTERRUPS ITS COLLABORATION WITH 

OLIVIERO TOSCANI 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Ponzano, 06 February 2020. Following Oliviero Toscani’s 
comments regarding the collapse of the Morandi Bridge, Benetton 

Group - together with its Chairman Luciano Benetton - completely 
disassociates itself from Mr. Toscani’s remarks and acknowledges 

the impossibility of continuing the professional relationship with 
its creative director. 

 
Luciano Benetton and the entire company renew their sincere 

closeness to the families of the victims and to all those who have 

been involved in this terrible tragedy. 
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